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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting of year will be 24, 2014 at the Senior Center, 111 South 2nd Street in Centerville at 
6:30 pm.  Our program will be presented by Lion Mike Spotts, Coordinator of MD 25-F LCIF.

Lion Allan Spencer is remembered
Lion P. Allan Spencer died Wednesday morning, November 5, at his 
home in Centerville.  He is survived by his wife Sonia and three sons. 
Services  were  Monday,  November  10,  at  the  Centerville  United 
Methodist Church.  Burial was in Crown Hill Cemetery.  Arrangements 
were handled by the Doan and Mills Funeral Home.
 
A native of Portland, Indiana, he was born on the day of an earthquake 
on March 6, 1937.  A quiet man, he once said he resided in his father's 
funeral  home for  the first  8 or  9 years of  his  life.   He changed his 
college major from engineering to administration, but didn't know what 
he wanted to do.  After graduating in 1959, he thought about taking 
jobs in Alaska and Central America, but ended up taking a teaching job 
with Centerville schools.  It was there he met his would-be wife in an 
adult night school class he was teaching.  Then on a trip to Indianapolis with Superintendent Don 
Kehoe, he was asked to be his assistant.  The title was later changed to Assistant Superintendent... a 
position he held until he retired.

Lion Spencer joined the Centerville Lions Club on January 1, 1962... having been invited to join by 
Charlie Killen.  He became president of the club when Wilfred Nuss died and served from 1965 to  
1967.

PDG Tom Slattery speaks to Lions
Past District Governor Tom Slattery spoke to members of the Centerville Lions Club Monday 
evening, November 10.  He addressed several topics. 

Slattery told of Lion eyeglass collection and how they process the used glasses. He said they 
are also distributed to other countries.  He also spoke of Cancer Control, Leader Dogs for the 
Blind and the Vision project.

Slattery works for the state Lions Headquarters.

Future meetings and events 

December 8 – Christmas Banquet
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